
Dufferin O.P.P. Detachment Board 
Melancthon Township, Town of Mono, Mulmur Township 
C/O Township of Melancthon 
157101 Highway 10 
Melancthon, Ontario 
L9V 2E6 
 

 

December 3, 2024 

 
The Honourable Doug Ford 
Premier of Ontario 
 
Sent via email to: 

premier@ontario.ca;              doug.fordco@pc.ola.org;          minister.mah@ontario.ca;  

sylvia.jones@ontario.ca;        Doug.Downey@ontario.ca;        amo@amo.on.ca;  

 

Re: Motion to support efforts to collect unpaid POA fines 

Please be advised that the Dufferin O.P.P Detachment Board - Melancthon Township, 
Town of Mono, Mulmur Township, at its meeting held on November 28, 2024 passed 
the following Motion: 

Motion:  That the Police Service Board of Melancthon, Mono and Mulmur supports 
efforts to better collect, through among other things garnishment of federal and 
provincial refunds, unpaid POA fines in default owing to municipalities now totalling $4 
billion province wide. In Dufferin County the amount is around $4 million. These monies 
would go towards sustainable police funding now and in the future. 

“Carried” 

As per the above resolution, please accept a copy of this correspondence for your 
information and consideration.  
 
Sincerely, 

Dufferin O.P.P Detachment Board –  
Melancthon Township, Town of Mono, Mulmur Township  
 

Sarah Culshaw 

Secretary 

Cc:  all Dufferin County Police Services Board 

 


